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deliberations of the Special Committee on Friendly delations. This 
Committee, which met first in 1961;, has the necessary legal expertise 
and experience to keep in mind both the inter-relationship between these 
three concepts,their all important relation to the Charter as a whole 
knd their progressive codification as expressions of international law.


